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FLYING CLUB NEWS 
 

           SOLO AT YCVA 
 Congratulations to Will Dickson for his first solo flight on September 4th  and  Jason Boxall who went Solo on  
 October  23rd 2016 we wish them well in their future flying  
 Any one interested in learning to fly please contact Earl Longstaff of Spencer Gulf flight Training 0419 620 070 
  Earl is at the Aerodrome on Sundays and Tuesdays  conducting training for local students weather permitting. 
                                                               

 YCVA CHRISTMAS BBQ &  FLY-IN SUNDAY NOV 20th 
    11:00 am onwards with a BBQ Lunch and drinks available  

Adelaide Tandem Skydiving will be attending and will be giving a Skydiving demonstration. 
Anyone interested in Skydiving please contact Allan Gray on 08 8261 4161. 
For catering purposes please RSVP to clarevalleyflyinggroup@bigpond.com if you will be attending . 
Hope to see you all there to celebrate another successful year for the Flying Group. 
 
CLARE VALLEY AERODROME OPENING BOOK 

       With Christmas approaching this is the ideal gift  for those hard to buy  members of your 
family. 

       The book is a  24 page pictorial history of all the events and people that came together on 
November 1st 2014 to officially open the Clare Valley Aerodrome YCVA. 
These are available by ordering on our Email address or  contact Tony Smith 0407 718 045 
for $50-00  
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clarevalleyflyinggroup@bigpond.com!
www.clarevalleyflyinggroup.com.au!

IF YOU CANNOT LEAVE YOUR WORRIES AT HOME,STAY THERE WITH THEM 


